
Commission scolaire 
Lester-B. -Pearson 

August 13th 2021 

To ensure members of the Lester B. Pearson School Board community remain up 
to date regarding what transpires at Council of Commissioners meetings, the 
Department of Communications and Community Development sends out 
summaries of the different decisions that are taken following each meeting. 

Please find the highlights below that were taken during the August 12th special 
meeting. 

1) The Council of Commissioners approved the appointment of Rosemary 
Murphy to fulfil the functions of Returning Officer of the Lester B. Pearson 
School Board for the school elections to be held on September 26th 2021. 

2) Given that there will be school board elections on September 26th the 
Council of Commissioners authorized the Director General of the LBPSB to 
take all necessary decisions and all necessary measures required to ensure 
the continuity of operations for the period between August 13th 2021 and the 
first meeting of the Council of Commissioners, which will be held at the 
latest 15 days following the election. 

Also, please note that due to the electoral period extending from August 13th to 
September 26th 2021 the following regular meetings will not be held: 

Council: August 30 and September 27, 2021 . 

Executive Committee: August 23 and September 20, 2021 . 


